
 
 
LEAVES - PICK UP NOTICE! 
 
Town of Friendship residents please be advised that our Town Highway Dept. will  
be picking up leaves starting(Wed.) October 19, 2022 and the last and final pickup 
will be (Monday)November 7, 2022.   It is imperative that the leaves are raked 
and piled from the sidewalk to the curb.  Do NOT rake the leaves into the street, 
as this is not only dangerous but the leaves can get into the storm drains and plug 
them up.  Please be sure that no branches, brush, rocks nor other debris are in 
the leaf piles as they may cause damage to the leaf picker.  Any questions, please 
feel free to call the Friendship Town Hall (585-973-7580). 
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